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*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Elaine,

Hi there.   I serve as chair of the Land Use Committee for the East Cesar Chavez Neighborhood Plan Contact Team. 
I've received a notice about a request for code variance for 1213 Taylor St - rear yard setback.

This applicant has not approached our Contact Team nor our Land Use Committee to discuss this requested
variance.   I'm curious if this was suggested to them?    It was my understanding that when there is an approved
neighborhood plan the applicants were supposed to be notified.

If you could clarify, I'd appreciate it.

At a minimum, I would appreciate it if you could let the Board of Adjustment know that no contact has been made
prior to their meeting on Feb 5th.  Also, it might be appropriate to grant a postponement to give the applicant time to
talk to our full team.  We meet at the Terrazas Library on the 3rd Wednesday of the month.   The applicant will need
to contact me at least a week prior so that we can get them on the agenda.

Thanks much,

Susan

Susan Benz |  Benz Resource Group
1101 - B E 6th St - Medina Street Entrance
Austin, TX  78702

"We have to do the best we can.  This is our sacred human responsibility."  Albert Einstein
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LATE BACKUP P-4/24



LATE BACKUP P-4/25




